27 July 2006

Mr Stephen Mayne

Dear Stephen

MAV Councillor Development Weekend 2006

Thank you very much for travelling to Lorne to present to the 2006 MAV Councillor Development Weekend. We received excellent feedback and really appreciated your participation.

I am aware of your busy schedule and greatly appreciate your willingness to join us for this significant event for local government.

Thank you once again Stephen and we look forward to working with you in the future.

Yours sincerely

Rob Spence

Chief Executive Officer

